
 

 

 
 

 

ALERT 

 
Warning against WATTENBERG CAPITAL LTD 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius”) would like to alert the 

public with regards to WATTENBERG CAPITAL LTD (“WATTENBERG”). 

The FSC Mauritius has recently been apprised that WATTENBERG is allegedly purporting 

to be regulated by the FSC Mauritius and to hold a payment intermediary services provider 

licence issued by the FSC Mauritius on 05 December 2014 pursuant to Section 29 of the 

Financial Services Act 2008 and Financial Services (Other Financial Business Activity) 

Rules 2008.  

 

It is noted that WATTENBERG has a website which is accessible through the link 

http://www.wattenbergcapital.com/index.php/en/#. 

 

The FSC Mauritius hereby informs the public that WATTENBERG is not and has not at any 

time been licensed by the FSC Mauritius.  

 

The FSC Mauritius therefore urges the public to exercise caution in respect of 

WATTENBERG.  

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 

10 April 2015 
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